
Parents Weekend Frequently Asked Questions 
 
 
The information below will answer the most frequently asked questions about 
Parents Weekend. If you do not find all of the answers to your questions below, 
please contact the Office of Student Life at (229) 333- 
5674, 8:00 am – 5:30 pm Monday thru Thursday and 8:00 am – 3:00 pm on Friday. 

 
What events/items are included in our Parents Weekend Registration? 

 
Included in each purchased package is lunch, souvenir gifts, one family 
photo button, and all programmed events. 

 
Why is it necessary to have a deadline for registering? 

 
Due to the nature of processing, planning, and event coordination, a strict 
deadline is necessary to enable our staff to adequately plan and implement all 
of the events for a successful and enjoyable weekend for everyone. 

 
What is the cost? 

 
The cost is $45 per person for everyone over age 5. 
 
There is no fee for your VSU Student but you must register them using their 870 
Student ID number. 
 
How do I get football tickets? 
 
You may purchase general admission football tickets during the registration 
process.  The tickets are $5 or you can purchase tickets at the game for $10.  Your 
VSU student(s) will use their VSU ID cards for free entry into the game. 
 
Where do I check in? 

 
Check-in is at the VSU Student Union information desk located on the 
2nd floor. The Student Union is at the intersection of Baytree Road and 
North Oak Street. 

 
Where do I park for Parents Weekend? 

 
You may park anywhere on campus as long as it is not designated for a specific 
person, university vehicle, or a handicap access space. The recommended place 
for parking is the Oak Street parking deck located on North Oak Street just 
south of the Student Union. 



 
If you are using a GPS device please enter 1504 North Oak Street – 
Valdosta, GA 31698 as the physical address. 

 
Why are some of the events limited in number? 

 
Some of the event venues have limited seating so these events are offered on a 
“first come” basis. Please refer to the Schedule of Events for more information. 

 
Can I get a refund for my registration? 

 
No. Due to the nature of processing, planning, event coordination, and cost of 
the event, The Office of Student Life cannot issue a refund after the registration 
process has been completed. 
	
  


